BATALI & BASTIANICH

HOSPITALITY GROUP

CalAsia Construction
3050 Fletcher Drive
LA, CA 90065

January 12, 2010

Dear John,

I wanted to take the time to drop you a line and thank you for your efforts in getting

pboth the Pizzeria and the Osteria up and running. It was a daunting task to decide on a
contractor for this project since we were coming out of New York and had little more
than references on pbuilders local to LA. We are gad we made the choice to use CalAsia.

You helped us get the permit through the city early, worked well with the local
architect of record and aided Lisa our designer throughout the process. There were
Changes and additions made and we found CalAsia to be helpful in vetting out problems
and executing the changes with minimal headaches.

We have since referred CalAsia to other associates going to LA and would gladly do so
on the future.

Thank you inJohn, Sean, Mario and the gang.
Alex Munoz

Director of Operations
B&B Hospitality Group

45 East 20" Street, 3° floor, New York, NY 10003



